
 Report 

I was sponsored by TEQIP-II cell, Guru Nanak Dev Engineering College, Ludhiana to attend workshop

on “Quality Initiatives in Technical and Higher Educational Institutions in compliance with NBA and 

NACC Accreditation at Engineering Staff College of India, Hyderabad from 11th - 13th February,2014.

Expert lectures were delivered by the leading experts in this domain. I got the opportunity to learn in 

depth about the outcome based accreditation process. Many concepts related to micro-level analysis 

and usage of taxonomy was discussed. The ideas and methods presented and discussed in the workshop

will help guiding PG students and other departments of the Institute. Moreover the experience in the 

workshop will help in organizing national/international events at our Institute in a better way. I thank 

the TEQIP –II cell for funding my visit and helping me get this exposure. 
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